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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-2619         0020 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 03/02/2025 0238
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:21:25                 Arvd-00:25:51  Clrd-00:54:08
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-00:24:13                 Arvd-00:25:52  Clrd-00:35:49
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-00:35:54                 Arvd-00:35:56  Clrd-00:35:57
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-00:54:02                 Arvd-00:54:05  Clrd-02:38:12
         Narrative:      

Caller reported she witness a group of youth yelling and   
threatening her neighbors located at the attached location.   
03/02/2025 0023

         Narrative:      
Caller stated the group got into a vehicle and left the area   
towards Brockton. A plate was provided with no records   
found. Units dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Parties gone prior to officer arrival.  All quiet at the   
residence at that time.  RP did not want any further follow   
up.    

25-2620         0026 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope 03/02/2025 0257
  Location/Address:    [WEG 206] SPRING ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-00:36:14                 Arvd-00:36:16  Clrd-00:53:53
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:54:12                 Arvd-00:54:15  Clrd-02:21:47
         Narrative:      

911 Caller requested to speak with an officer and stated   
there was no emergency at this time. She then stated she is   
having an issue with another female who sent a text message   
saying she was on her way to the attached location. Caller   
also reported she received a video with guns that were   
reported earlier during the 4-12 shift and she continues to   
receive multiple calls and text messages from the other   
female involved.

         Narrative:      
Caller called back to report that a group of people kicked   
the door of her friends house located in our town. (See call   
25-2619) A few minutes later she called 911 screaming they   
were now in front of her house. Parties then left the area.

         Narrative:      
Unit 227 spoke with the caller and is having unit 226 remain   
in the area.   

         Narrative:      
The callers mother called from New Jersey saying she   
observed several people at her residence with the ring   
camera. She was advised to call back with any information   
regarding a vehicle involved that was possibly capture by   
the ring camera.   

         Narrative:      
All parties at this residence are leaving and staying at   
another friend's house.  Parents notified of this. Calling   
party will provide copies of any video. Damage was done to   
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the front door, but the door is able to be secured at this   
time.  This incident will be under further investigation.   

25-2622         0521 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

          Location:    RT 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:34:00                 Arvd-05:34:02  Clrd-05:34:04
         Narrative:      

MSP reported a light pole down in the middle of the road on   
the ramp to RT 24. Unit 226 checking the area.     

         Narrative:      
Unit 226 reported the flashing yellow light pole on the   
median was down. Officer moved it to the side of the   
roadway. MassDOT notified.   

25-2624         0746 ASSIST CITIZEN Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1421] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:49:34                 Arvd-07:49:36  Clrd-07:49:37
         Narrative:      

Caller reported the road was icy at the attached location.   
Unit 226 checked the area and DPW was notified. Point of   
contact for DPW stated he would be contacting the water   
department.   

25-2625         0817 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:20:10                 Arvd-08:20:12  Clrd-08:28:25
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-08:20:11                 Arvd-08:20:13  Clrd-08:28:12
         Narrative:      

EBPD requests assistance with a rollover on the town line.

         Narrative:      
222 requests DPW's assistance due to ice on the roadway.

         Narrative:      
228 reports there is a water leak on East Center Street. WB   
Water Department is also on scene.

25-2626         0902 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST + EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:03:44                 Arvd-09:03:46  Clrd-09:15:16
         Narrative:      

EBPD requests a temporary road closure at this location due   
to a rollover investigation in their jurisdiction.

         Narrative:      
At this time roadway has been reopened.

25-2627         0936 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a dead animal at this location; DPW notified.

25-2631         1123 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTHBOUND MM 26
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         Narrative:      
MSP requests WBFD's assistance for a car crash at this   
location in which one of the vehicles may have caught fire.

25-2632         1228 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting she lost her wallet in the above area on   
2/26. Wallet is decribed as a black fold over wallet.

25-2634         1318 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 287] ESTHER DR
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting she locked herself out of her   
residence. FD dispatched.

25-2637         1531 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-15:35:13                 Arvd-15:35:26  Clrd-15:38:23
         Narrative:      

Party into station reporting an erratic operator in the   
above area. Caller described operation as unable to maintain   
lane.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area and could not locate.   

25-2638         1611 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party retrieving property. Property returned.

25-2639         1614 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting tow release. Form given, tow only.

25-2640         1620 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] PURCHASE + WASHINGTON
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a 2 car MVA. The call was transferred   
via PSAP to Easton.

25-2645         1803 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:07:08                 Arvd-18:07:11  Clrd-18:24:12
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:07:31                 Arvd-18:13:01  Clrd-18:24:08
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:29:39                                Clrd-18:29:44
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports 2 car MVA at the above location. No   
reported injuries or airbag deployment.

         Narrative:      
Both units clear. Report to follow.
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25-2647         1844 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:44:26  Clrd-18:47:57
         Narrative:      

Party has proper paperwork.

25-2648         1945 ASSIST CITIZEN Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:49:15                 Arvd-19:49:18  Clrd-20:01:12
         Narrative:      

Parties in the lobby to speak with an Officer regarding a   
past reported incident.

         Narrative:      
226 advised parties to contact initial investigating   
Officer.

25-2649         2139 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:43:15                 Arvd-21:44:06  Clrd-21:44:07
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:44:27                 Arvd-21:44:29  Clrd-21:48:04
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby reporting a possible DMV at the above   
location.

         Narrative:      
Party checks ok.

25-2650         2227 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:27:30  Clrd-22:30:08
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-2651         2254 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:54:44  Clrd-22:59:22
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-2652         2327 SHOPLIFTING Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-23:27:00  Clrd-23:32:17
         Narrative:      

226 reports a past shoplifting.

         Narrative:      
226 is clear. Report to follow.
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25-2660         0747 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner 03/03/2025 0814
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:51:45                 Arvd-07:51:47  Clrd-08:04:22
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:04:12                 Arvd-08:04:20  Clrd-08:11:29
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a two car MVA no P.I.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-2661         0831 SERVE WARRANT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1586] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-08:32:58  Enrt-08:33:55  Arvd-08:36:00  Clrd-09:13:24
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:33:00  Enrt-08:34:14  Arvd-08:35:59  Clrd-08:44:01
         Narrative:      

224 and 228 out attempting to serve warrant at the above   
location. Civil Docket Number (2515MH000153) which expires   
on 3/3/25 at 1600.

         Narrative:      
228 transporting party to Brockton District Court.

         Narrative:      
Party has been dropped off and is now in custody of BDC.

25-2663         0852 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    FOREST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:53:29                 Arvd-09:01:21  Clrd-09:14:14
         Narrative:      

DPW calling requesting an officer at the above location   
regarding an abandoned moped.

         Narrative:      
Moped appears to have been abandoned in the woods for an   
extended period of time and it's in extreme poor condition.   
DPW's personnel to dispose of it at the transfer station.

25-2664         0936 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up accident report. Report given.

25-2665         0950 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting an accident report. Report   
given.

25-2673         1145 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   6
  Dispatch Log  From: 03/02/2025  Thru: 03/08/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 03/10/2025

         Narrative:      
Party into the station to pick up tow release. Release   
given.

25-2675         1148 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:48:35  Clrd-12:16:27
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-2678         1159 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 687] ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

Multiple E-911 calls in the area of the above location   
reporting that the tarp is hanging over the overpass   
blocking the signs on the highway. Calls transferred to MSP   
vis PSAP.

25-2681         1316 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station requesting tow release. Tow only given.

25-2683         1331 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off LTC renewal application.   
Receipt given.

25-2684         1334 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off LTC renewal application.   
Receipt given.

25-2685         1402 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-14:02:39  Clrd-14:36:04
         Narrative:      

Hands free violation. Criminal application issued.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

25-2687         1509 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 03/03/2025 1626
  Location/Address:    [EAS] CENTRAL ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:11:20                 Arvd-15:28:36  Clrd-16:12:57
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-16:17:24                 Arvd-16:17:28  Clrd-16:26:11
         Narrative:      

EBPD Detectives requesting translation assistance for an   
arrest/investigation.  224 en route.    
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25-2688         1533 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the lobby requesting tow release. Release given.

25-2691         1644 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 03/03/2025 1756
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-16:44:38  Clrd-16:45:09
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:56:18                 Arvd-16:56:20  Clrd-17:18:15
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.   

25-2693         1716 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:18:25  Enrt-17:18:28  Arvd-17:19:17  Clrd-17:42:01
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting MVA no injury no airbag deployment   

25-2696         1931 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 206] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:31:49                 Arvd-19:31:51  Clrd-20:59:32
         Narrative:      

Officer speaking with involved on a follow up investigation.

25-2697         1936 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 574] MANLEY ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:44:38  Enrt-19:44:43  Arvd-19:49:29  Clrd-20:01:03
         Narrative:      

Signal 2. Interior motion in Engineering and Cafeteria.

         Narrative:      
Additional motion at front door.   

25-2698         1939 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    BROOKS PL
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her neighbors dog off leash a few days ago.   
Was informed to call if neighbors dog is loose or barking   
constantly.   

25-2701         2206 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-22:07:25  Clrd-22:15:38
         Narrative:      

MV stop



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   8
  Dispatch Log  From: 03/02/2025  Thru: 03/08/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 03/10/2025

For Date: 03/04/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-2705         0229 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
          Location:    [BRI] BRIDGEWATER POLICE DEPARTMENT
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater PD requesting a matron for female prisoner.   
Matron contacted and en route to BPD.

25-2708         0831 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:31:33                 Arvd-08:34:45  Clrd-08:41:24
         Narrative:      

Caller states ride share dropped her off at the wrong   
address and is now unable to get to correct location.   

         Narrative:      
224 transporting female party to correct address. Starting   
mileage 75306.8

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 75309.0

25-2712         0856 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-08:56:40  Clrd-09:02:41
         Narrative:      

Stop sign violation. Citation issued.

25-2713         1001 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for tow release. Paperwork presented and   
vehicle is registered and active, release issued.   

25-2714         1015 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-10:15:21  Clrd-11:29:00
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Restricted Way Violation. Criminal Application Issued.

         Narrative:      
Properly licensed operator on scene. Clear.

25-2715         1110 DISTURBANCE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:21:07                 Arvd-11:24:19  Clrd-11:35:22
         Narrative:      

Caller is requesting to speak with an officer. States class   
instructor was unjustly targeting her and kicked her out of   
class.   

         Narrative:      
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Both parties involved were spoken to and advised on how to   
proceed.   

25-2716         1114 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1365] MARISA DR
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:16:23                                Clrd-11:20:36
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-11:16:28                 Arvd-11:19:52  Clrd-11:20:32
         Narrative:      

e911 caller states someone is attempting to break-in to   
residence via the basement door at the rear of the   
residence.   

         Narrative:      
227 checked the area, banging caused by a flock of turkeys   
in the yard. Residence secure.

25-2717         1132 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to drop off LTC renewal.   

         Narrative:      
Receipt given.

25-2720         1241 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:51:03                 Arvd-12:51:04  Clrd-12:55:44
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby requesting tow release.   

         Narrative:      
TOW ONLY release issued. Plates held.   

25-2721         1255 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:55:51                 Arvd-12:55:52  Clrd-13:08:04
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to speak with an officer regarding   
neighbors dogs.   

         Narrative:      
Party in the lobby the lobby to report dog bite, 3rd party.   
Party was advised to have dog bite victim report the   
incident to WBPD.    

25-2722         1312 ROAD HAZARD CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1217] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:13:26                 Arvd-13:13:26  Clrd-13:13:41
         Narrative:      

Caller reports 18-wheeler heading west bound on Rt. 106 has   
back doors open with cargo exposed.   

         Narrative:      
Truck stopped prior to highway, appears to be making local   
deliveries.   

         Narrative:      
224 confirmed vehicle checks out - making deliveries.   
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25-2724         1323 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to drop of LTC renewal. Receipt issued.   

25-2725         1418 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:25:09                 Arvd-14:25:10  Clrd-14:45:11
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-14:25:13                 Arvd-14:25:15  Clrd-14:43:03
         Narrative:      

Multiple e911 callers reporting single car MVA vs. pole.   
Unknown P/I.   

         Narrative:      
NIL Requested.

         Narrative:      
FD Dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Pole 43 struck, FD notifying Verizon.   

         Narrative:      
Mark's en-route.

         Narrative:      
Operator transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

25-2726         1509 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 452] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:12:01                 Arvd-15:14:57  Clrd-15:19:34
         Narrative:      

Caller reports two pallets in the roadway on the west-bound   
side of Rt.106.   

         Narrative:      
Pallets have been removed.   

25-2728         1604 ANIMAL CONTROL REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:10:38                 Arvd-16:10:39  Clrd-16:22:17
         Narrative:      

Parties in the lobby to report that they were bitten by   
neighbors dog.   

25-2731         1644 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby for MVA report. Report issued.   

25-2732         1704 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1148] BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:15:20                 Arvd-17:15:21  Clrd-17:16:29
         Narrative:      
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228 out following up on a prior incident.   

25-2735         1809 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby for MVA report.   
Report issued.   

25-2736         1810 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:10:35  Clrd-18:13:30
         Narrative:      

Warning for light violation.

25-2737         1834 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1103] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:34:13  Clrd-18:37:10
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate and no inspection sticker.

25-2738         1848 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:48:27  Clrd-18:56:15
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

25-2739         1857 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to drop off LTC payment.   

25-2740         1858 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to drop off LTC payment.

25-2741         1859 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    MAOLIS AVE + WENDELL AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:59:12  Clrd-19:01:42
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-2742         1900 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + GRANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:00:37  Clrd-19:28:56
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                                                     Arvd-19:06:35  Clrd-19:28:57
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
NIL Requested.   

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's en-route.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's has vehicle. Report to follow.   

25-2744         2054 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    24S
         Narrative:      

Multiple calls received regarding a crate/cooler on Rt. 24S.   
Callers transferred to MSP.   

25-2745         2118 ERRATIC OPERATION Unfounded    
          Location:    TRUCCHI'S
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:26:46                 Arvd-21:26:47  Clrd-21:28:48
         Narrative:      

EBPD received call of erratic operator heading west bound on   
route 106.   

         Narrative:      
225 was able to locate the vehicle, no violations observed.   
Vehicle continued northbound on North Main St into Brockton.   

25-2746         2130 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:30:24  Clrd-21:52:47
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:37:35                 Arvd-21:37:36  Clrd-21:46:40
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
May's en-route.

         Narrative:      
May's on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-2747         2201 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:01:55  Clrd-22:04:19
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-2748         2207 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
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  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:07:00  Clrd-22:34:56
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:14:38                 Arvd-22:14:39  Clrd-22:34:52
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
NIL Requested.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 en-route.

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.   

25-2749         2235 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:35:13  Clrd-22:36:46
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lane violation.

25-2752         2243 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Southwest corner Green light at the intersection of West   
Center and North Main is out. DPW notified.   

25-2750         2306 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 447] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:06:52  Clrd-23:10:43
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-2751         2312 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + KEENAN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:12:42  Clrd-23:18:24
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

For Date: 03/05/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-2755         0111 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:11:04  Clrd-01:25:59
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-2757         0226 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
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       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:26:23  Clrd-03:20:40
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took control of vehicle. Report to follow.

25-2760         0547 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-05:47:18  Clrd-06:28:09
         Narrative:      

228 out monitoring the intersection.

         Narrative:      
No violations at this time.

25-2761         0631 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:31:35  Clrd-06:33:49
         Narrative:      

Owner showing suspended, different operator. Warning issued.

25-2768         0939 ERRATIC OPERATION CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-09:42:02                 Arvd-09:42:27  Clrd-09:45:29
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-09:42:24                 Arvd-09:42:26  Clrd-09:45:28
         Narrative:      

Caller reports the attached motor vehicle committed multiple   
marked lanes violations.

         Narrative:      
Cruisers report party checks ok and was sent on his way.

25-2772         1051 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 03/05/2025 1105
  Location/Address:    [WEG 544] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:55:38  Enrt-10:56:03  Arvd-11:01:04  Clrd-11:05:31
         Narrative:      

Attached party contacted this agency via email reporting   
there is an abandoned vehicle on the side of Manley Street,   
across from the attached location. The motor vehicle is   
described as a red, Ford Excursion and has been parked in   
the same spot for three consecutive days. Party is concerned   
the vehicle may distract drivers and cause a collision.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle being used as a barrier at an exit on the property.    
Vehicle belongs to the property and is not creating a   
hazard.

25-2777         1324 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 03/05/2025 1346
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
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                       Disp-13:26:53  Enrt-13:27:25  Arvd-13:32:29  Clrd-13:46:55
         Narrative:      

Attached party reports a hit and run with property damage.   
Party believes a delivery truck struck a tree in front of   
his store.

         Narrative:      
Reporting party spoke with a manager of delivery service,   
company will be sending maintenance to cut small limb off of   
the damaged tree.

         Narrative:      
Officer contacted the company and verified information.    
Calling party advised to contact the department if the issue   
is not resolved.

25-2780         1516 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:19:56                 Arvd-15:19:58  Clrd-15:21:45
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping off LTC renewal application. Receipt   
given.

25-2782         1602 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:03:02                 Arvd-16:03:04  Clrd-16:04:58
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:06:36                 Arvd-16:06:38  Clrd-16:17:44
         Narrative:      

Walk-in parties for LTC fingerprints.

25-2783         1607 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:09:13                 Arvd-16:09:14  Clrd-16:12:03
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party dropping off copy of MVA report.

25-2784         1631 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1368] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:32:11                 Arvd-16:32:13  Clrd-16:47:02
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:35:09                 Arvd-16:35:10  Clrd-16:47:03
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting another vehicle rear-ended her. No PI   
or air bag deployment reported. FD en route.

         Narrative:      
Both parties refusing transport to hospital by FD. Paperwork   
exchanged.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-2785         1651 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:57:24                 Arvd-16:57:26  Clrd-16:59:10
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party requesting to speak to an officer in regards   
to a previous MVA report.   
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25-2788         1711 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:11:47  Clrd-17:14:52
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-2789         1756 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:57:35                 Arvd-17:57:40  Clrd-18:02:17
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:57:41                 Arvd-17:57:43  Clrd-20:57:52
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:57:44                 Arvd-17:57:46  Clrd-20:55:46
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:04:51                 Arvd-18:05:27  Clrd-18:28:27
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:28:31                 Arvd-18:28:33  Clrd-18:28:34
         Narrative:      

225, 226, and 228 assisting with CPA.

25-2790         1802 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:02:17  Clrd-18:04:44
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-2791         1817 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party picking up license and registration.   

25-2792         1831 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [OT] FAUNCE CORNER RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:33:06  Enrt-18:33:10  Arvd-19:17:55  Clrd-21:54:55
         Narrative:      

SEMLEC search and rescue.

         Narrative:      
Male party located.

25-2793         1902 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:03:14                 Arvd-19:03:17  Clrd-19:21:07
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-19:05:16  Clrd-19:10:32
         Narrative:      

EBPD looking for vehicle involved in a hit and run in their   
town. Last seen heading towards WB. Reporting heavy damage   
to the front end of a silver/tan Honda Civic. Possibly   
operated by a young hispanic male with black hair. Partial   
plate attached.

         Narrative:      
229 checked surrounding areas. Nothing showing.
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25-2794         1952 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 704] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:58:19  Enrt-19:58:22  Arvd-20:04:02  Clrd-20:08:41
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting vehicle that has been sitting   
in the parking lot of attached location since Sunday   
afternoon.

         Narrative:      
229 reports nothing out of the ordinary.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle owner contacted. His daughter works for the business   
and is leaving the vehicle in the parking lot while she is   
away on a work trip.

For Date: 03/06/2025  -  Thursday   

25-2796         0148 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-01:49:19  Enrt-01:50:19  Arvd-01:56:34  Clrd-02:00:17
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reported a signal 2, zone 30 roofing side   
overhead doors at the attached location. Unit 222   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Officer reported the building appeared secure at this time.   
Unit clear.   

25-2799         0230 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 779] BEACON ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-02:31:04  Enrt-02:33:05  Arvd-02:34:08  Clrd-02:36:09
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reported a signal 2 zone 3 garage door. Unit   
222 dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Officer reported property secure. Unit clear.

25-2801         0348 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 548] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-03:50:57  Enrt-03:51:12  Arvd-03:54:38  Clrd-03:54:42
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reported a signal 2 warehouse overhead left   
side at the attached location. Unit 222 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Alarm company called back to cancel the response. They spoke   
with a key holder who stated they have a faulty door that   
will trigger the alarm during windy days.

25-2802         0359 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-03:59:37  Clrd-04:01:51
         Narrative:      
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Warning for stop sign violation.

25-2803         0406 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-04:09:41  Enrt-04:09:54  Arvd-04:10:42  Clrd-04:10:43
         Narrative:      

Alarm company reported a signal 2, zone 30 roofing side   
overhead doors at the attached location. Unit 222   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Officer reported property is secure at this time. Unit   
clear.

25-2806         0608 CARBON MONOXIDE ALARM Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 273] EMERSON AVE
         Narrative:      

911 caller reported the carbon monoxide detector in her home   
went off. F.D. dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
F.D. discovered multiple faulty units in the home.     

         Narrative:      
F.D. clear.   

25-2807         0849 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Dispatcher BRUCE E SAVAGE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1483] ASH ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party calling for assistance to try an contact a   
medical officer where he needs to have a procedure done.    
Party states he has been unable to reach them.  Attempt to   
contact company will be made to assist calling party.

         Narrative:      
Company was contacted and will be reaching out to the   
client.    

25-2813         1122 SHOPLIFTING Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:23:31                 Arvd-11:26:12  Clrd-11:47:24
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting an Officer for a past incident of   
shoplifting.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with RP. Report to follow.

25-2814         1152 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:52:26  Clrd-12:18:18
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-2815         1206 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
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         Narrative:      
Party into station for copy of accident report.

25-2816         1241 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:45:42                 Arvd-12:47:44  Clrd-12:49:28
         Narrative:      

Caller reports an erratic operator. Operation described as   
Marked Lanes violations.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area. Nothing showing. EBPD notified.

25-2825         1355 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:57:19                 Arvd-14:13:48  Clrd-14:32:55
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a 2 car MVA. No injuries.

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged. Registered Owner took possession of the   
vehicle. Report to follow.

25-2831         1654 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 764] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Business-line caller reporting two white great pyrenees   
wandered onto his business property.

         Narrative:      
Owner of dogs was contacted and is picking them up from   
attached business.

25-2833         1802 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:04:58  Enrt-18:05:02  Arvd-18:07:23  Clrd-18:10:23
         Narrative:      

E911 abandoned call. Two redial attemps straight to business   
voicemail.

         Narrative:      
225 verified non emergency.

25-2834         1811 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1047] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:20:19                 Arvd-18:20:21  Clrd-18:29:18
         Narrative:      

E911 open-line. Language services unable to translate.

         Narrative:      
228 spoke to residents of mapping address. Verified no   
emergency and will speak to surrounding neighbors.

         Narrative:      
Party was called back and connected to language services.   
Reporting another car hit them on the highway. Party advised   
to contact MSP.

25-2835         1847 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 03/06/2025 1855
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:47:00  Clrd-18:52:51
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-2838         2113 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:14:30  Enrt-21:14:37  Arvd-21:15:49  Clrd-21:29:53
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-21:14:33  Enrt-21:14:36  Arvd-21:16:56  Clrd-21:27:43
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting male party is refusing to leave store   
and yelling at other customers.

         Narrative:      
Party was late to the register after store had been closed   
for the night. Party advised to come back in the morning and   
pay for groceries then.

For Date: 03/07/2025  -  Friday   

25-2842         0106 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:07:04  Clrd-01:17:41
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-2851         0728 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:28:49  Clrd-07:30:49
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for speeding.

25-2852         0740 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:40:30  Clrd-07:44:02
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for speeding.

25-2854         0842 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-08:43:44                 Arvd-08:43:45  Clrd-09:04:41
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-08:43:48                 Arvd-08:47:56  Clrd-09:04:42
         Narrative:      

3 car MVA. Unknown PI with airbag deployment. FD dispatched.
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         Narrative:      
Two NIL requested. Mark's and Raleigh's en route.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-2857         0932 FRAUD IMPERSONATION Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 377] TIMOTHY DR
         Narrative:      

CP reporting that she received an EZ pass toll scam text.   
Caller would like information logged and did not give out   
any personal information.

25-2858         0938 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-09:39:17                 Arvd-09:42:32  Clrd-10:02:48
         Narrative:      

911 caller reported she observed a black truck driving   
erratically and observed it strike another vehicle.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. May's en route.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-2859         0959 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    CORTLAND WAY
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-10:04:20                 Arvd-10:09:59  Clrd-10:27:52
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:27:48                                Clrd-10:27:51
         Narrative:      

Party into station requesting to speak to an Officer in   
regards to a prior welfare check conducted at the above   
residence.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with female party and advised her of her   
options.   

25-2860         1014 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release. Release given.

25-2865         1117 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 03/07/2025 1126
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-11:17:20  Enrt-11:17:47  Arvd-11:22:26  Clrd-11:26:37
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Double doors.

         Narrative:      
Property appears secure.

25-2870         1259 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:59:12  Clrd-13:06:53
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-2872         1409 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 03/07/2025 1417
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:10:00                 Arvd-14:10:02  Clrd-14:17:00
         Narrative:      

Unit 224 reported an MVA at the attached location, no PI.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-2873         1444 FIRE, OTHER Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reported there is a burning odor in the building   
and the back room is foggy. Caller advised to evacuate the   
building. F.D. dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
No known hazard, F.D. clear.

25-2874         1450 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-14:55:34                 Arvd-14:55:36  Clrd-16:00:06
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:59:22  Clrd-15:03:16
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:22:08  Clrd-17:22:37
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:14:13                                Clrd-19:14:21
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:51:42                                Clrd-19:51:57
         Narrative:      

Caller reported a large tree fell on the power lines at the   
attached location. Caller also reported the power lines and   
the tree are down on the roadway. Unit 224, 227 and F.D.   
were dispatched. National Grid notified, no ETA at this   
time.

         Narrative:      
Verizon notified of low hanging wires. Verizon will dispatch   
first available crew.

25-2875         1519 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reported a power line is down at the attached   
location. F.D. dispatched to investigate. F.D. reported it   
was a cable wire, F.D. clear.   

25-2876         1550 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                                                     Arvd-15:50:25  Clrd-15:53:56
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective brake lights and no inspection   
sticker.

25-2880         1723 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 03/07/2025 1729
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + GRANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:23:00  Clrd-17:29:57
         Narrative:      

225 on Motor Vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-2883         1914 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST + EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:17:00                 Arvd-19:18:47  Clrd-19:23:10
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a traffic sign in the roadway.

         Narrative:      
Sign was removed from the roadway, DPW notified.

25-2884         1949 FIRE, OTHER Extinguished    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 74] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:51:53                 Arvd-19:53:25  Clrd-20:06:50
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:52:07                 Arvd-19:53:27  Clrd-20:06:53
         Narrative:      

Fire Department requests assistance at outside fire.

         Narrative:      
Involved Parties advised to discontinue behavior.

25-2888         2129 LARCENY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [DOR] CITY OF DORCESTER
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting his vehicle was broken into in the city   
of Dorchester. Caller transferred to Boston via PSAP.

25-2889         2227 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:27:54  Clrd-22:29:40
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-2891         2322 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-23:24:05                 Arvd-23:24:09  Clrd-23:30:02
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:29:40                 Arvd-23:29:42  Clrd-23:30:05
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater reports an erratic operator possibly headed into   
town on South Main St. Vehicle hit on LPR earlier this   
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evening.

         Narrative:      
Area checked. Nothing showing.

For Date: 03/08/2025  -  Saturday   

25-2901         0531 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 03/08/2025 1035
  Location/Address:    S ELM ST + CHARLES ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:35:47                 Arvd-05:47:56  Clrd-07:05:16
         Narrative:      

Caller stated he has damage to his tractor trailer and he   
does not know what he struck. Unit 226 dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
National Grid notified.

         Narrative:      
Tractor trailer struck the power lines at the attached   
location. F.D. notified.   

         Narrative:      
Verizon notified.

         Narrative:      
Officers properly barricade the area with traffic cones and   
signs until the road can be re-opened.

         Narrative:      
Road re-opened.

25-2902         0649 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1102] PROGRESSIVE AVE
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-06:55:35                 Arvd-07:05:26  Clrd-07:05:28
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:05:24                 Arvd-07:42:36  Clrd-07:43:41
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-07:06:19                 Arvd-07:27:03  Clrd-07:27:05
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-07:43:47                 Arvd-07:43:49  Clrd-07:45:15
         Narrative:      

Caller stated her dogs were attacked by a fisher cat in her   
yard, and she is now bleeding when she attempted to get them   
away. Fisher cat still in her yard. Caller refused medical   
and stated she will go to an urgent care later.

         Narrative:      
Unit 226, 227 and F.D. were dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Board of Health notified.   

         Narrative:      
Party declined transport.  She will be following up with a   
doctor today.  Report to follow.

25-2908         1116 ROAD HAZARD Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher BRUCE E SAVAGE 03/08/2025 1640
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + CHARLES ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                       Disp-11:17:49                 Arvd-11:20:42  Clrd-11:22:18
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:46:58                 Arvd-13:48:22  Clrd-13:52:02
         Narrative:      

Walk in party stating that wires are still down in above   
area.  Party stated he spoke to Verizon and they did not   
take care of the issue.

         Narrative:      
Comcast notified and stated wires are Verizon wires.    
Verizon notified.

         Narrative:      
Verizon on scene with 224 and reported wires are indeed   
Comcast wires.

         Narrative:      
Both Comcast and Verizon are denying ownership of the cable.

25-2910         1135 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting lost wallet in above area last night   
around 0000 hours.  Described as a brown Carhartt wallet.    
Information logged in case it is found.

25-2911         1152 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAS] WEST ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA into a pole and vehicle is now on   
fire.  EBPD notified.

25-2912         1156 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [EAS] SPRING ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:57:19                 Arvd-11:57:20  Clrd-12:57:42
         Narrative:      

224 assisting with traffic due to MVA.

25-2913         1201 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-12:10:05                 Arvd-12:10:19  Clrd-12:20:34
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater PD reporting a hit and run at Cumberland Farms   
in their town.  Vehicle has significant history with RT 28   
LPR, officer checking area.

         Narrative:      
228 out with MV in above area.

         Narrative:      
Bridgewater PD en route to 228's location.

         Narrative:      
Involved advised.  All units clear.

25-2915         1329 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 6] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-13:30:15                 Arvd-13:31:01  Clrd-14:17:36
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a possible water main leak in above area.
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         Narrative:      
FD on scene.

         Narrative:      
Water Dept notified.

         Narrative:      
Water Department reports leak is from a sewage line.  WBFD   
contacted Board of Health and property owner.

25-2916         1433 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:34:00                 Arvd-14:35:07  Clrd-14:40:03
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting his vehicle broke down.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was pushed off the roadway and operator will wait   
for AAA.

25-2919         1503 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 03/08/2025 1521
  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:03:00  Clrd-15:18:56
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:06:57                 Arvd-15:08:34  Clrd-15:18:57
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-2920         1535 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 03/08/2025 1550
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:35:33  Clrd-15:47:46
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

25-2921         1545 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher BRUCE E SAVAGE 03/08/2025 1640
  Location/Address:    [WEG 574] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-15:47:15                 Arvd-15:48:17  Clrd-15:48:18
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:48:16  Enrt-15:49:09  Arvd-15:50:47  Clrd-16:14:24
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-16:08:18                 Arvd-16:08:20  Clrd-16:14:24
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ entry-exit door.

25-2922         1733 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 03/08/2025 1810
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:38:02  Enrt-17:39:53  Arvd-17:41:46  Clrd-18:00:46
         Narrative:      

Caller requests to speak with an Officer about a past   
shoplifting.

         Narrative:      
225 clear. Report to follow.
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25-2925         1823 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    RTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reports a DMV on 24 South. Transferred via PSAP   
to MSP.

25-2926         1848 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1446] CORNERSTONE LN
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:49:35                 Arvd-18:52:32  Clrd-18:55:12
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a DMV which will be left at the above   
location overnight and will be towed in the morning.

         Narrative:      
224 confirms the vehicle is out of the roadway and does not   
present a hazard.

25-2927         2001 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-20:02:28  Clrd-20:03:06
         Narrative:      

224 checking on a vehicle parked on side of the building.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle is unoccupied and secure. Cruiser clear.   

25-2929         2158 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAS] WEST ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting an erratic operator in the   
Town of East Bridgewater. Transferred appropriately.


